
 
 
 
 

We are excited to announce that Edison Local Schools is partnering with FinalForms, an online forms, 
data management, and registration service, that will be replacing paper forms. FinalForms allows you to 
complete and sign enrollment, back-to-school, and athletic participation forms for your students. The 
most exciting news is that FinalForms saves data from season-to-season and year-to-year, meaning that 
you never need to enter the same information twice! FinalForms also pre-populates information 
wherever possible, for each of your students, saving you time. 

 
At the beginning of each school year, you will be required to simply verify that the information in 

FinalForms is current and electronically sign all forms. Throughout the school year, if you need to update 

your child’s information you are able to do so and sign the forms. You may review your data at any time 

to verify it is current. 
 

Please click on the link to access FinalForms.  https://edisonmilan-oh.finalforms.com 
 
 
 

We are asking that ALL parents/guardians of students use FinalForms. 
 

As a parent/guardian of current students, if you have not received an email as of June 8, this indicates 

that we do not have a current email address on file for you. Please contact the appropriate building 

Administrative Assistant (listed below) to help get your information set up. Parents of new students 

enrolling into the district can follow the instructions “Creating A Parent Account” on our district 

website at  http://www.edisonchargers.org. 
 

Edison Elementary Preschool – Kathy Smith –  ksmith@edisonchargers.org Edison 

Elementary Kndg-3rd – Donna Leimeister – dleimeister@edisonchargers.org Edison 

Middle School 4th-8th – Linda Chaffin –  lchaffin@edisonchargers.org 

Edison High School 9th-12th -  Kristin Mehlow – kmehlow@edisonchargers.org 
 
 
 

If you do not currently have access to a device to register through FinalForms, please contact your 

building Principal. Assistance will be provided through a scheduled appointment due to COVID-19. 
 

Thank you for your assistance in streamlining our paperwork processes at Edison Local Schools. 
 
 
 

Thomas Roth 
Superintendent 
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